
COVID-19 Updates 

The VFW Auxiliary National Headquarters office is closed until 

Friday, April 24 per the “Stay at Home” order issued by Kansas 

City, Missouri Mayor Quinton Lucas as our community continues 

working to slow the spread of COVID-19. We plan to reopen on 

Monday, April 27 at 7:30 a.m. CST. 

National Headquarters staff is working remotely during this time. 

If you need assistance, please email info@vfwauxiliary.org and a 

staff member will respond within one (1) business day 
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